
Forthcoming events

The Psychoanalysis Unit, University College
London announces a conference on The Chan
ging Aims of Psychoanalytic Therapy. This will
take place from 8-9 June at The Middlesex
Hospital Medical School, London. Further infor
mation: The Conference Secretary, UCL, Psycho
analysis Unit, Philips House, Gower Street,
London WC1E 6BT (telephone: 0171 380 7899;
fax: 0171 289 4800).

The British Association of Psychotherapies is
organising a series of talks on Envy in the
Family on 17th and 24th June and 1st July
1996. Further information: Mrs J. Lawrence,
BAP. 37 Mapesbury Road, London NW2 (tele
phone: 0181 452 9823).

The Progressive Jewish Medical Ethics Group is
holding a workshop entitled Challenging
Choices in Health Care. This will be held at the
Stemberg Centre, 80 East End Road, London N3
2SY on 16 June 1996. Further information:
Daphne Zemmel at the above address.

The Women In Psychiatry Special Interest
Group will be holding their Summer Business
Meeting on 9th July 1996 at 12.15 p.m. in the
course of the Annual Meeting of the Royal College
of Psychiatrists at the Queen Elizabeth II Con
ference Centre, London.

The recent course on Redefining our Paradigms
of Care: Feminist Perspectives on the Treat
ment of Eating Disorders, organised by The
Maudsley Hospital, is to be repeated on 26
September. Further information: Mrs Janice
May, Eating Disorders Unit, Maudsley Hospital,
London SES 8AZ (telephone: 0171 919 3180).

The course for the Post-Qualification Certifi
cate in Cognitive Therapy, organised by the
University of Durham, will start in October 1996.
Application forms and further information: Mrs
Susan Prior, Course Secretary, Newcastle Cogni
tive Therapy Centre, Collingwood Clinic, St
Nicholas Hospital, Jubilee Road, Gosforth,

Newcastle upon Tyne NE3 3XT (telephone: 0191
223 2509; fax: 0191 223 2228).

An Intermediate Course in Group Work with
Children and Adolescents for professionals
working with children will be held at North
ampton on 11 September, 28-29 September and
5-6 October 1996. Further information: Kedar
Dwivedi, Child & Family Consultation Service, 8
Notre Dame Mews, Northampton NN1 2BG
(telephone: 01604 604608; fax: 01604 604531).
The Huntington's Disease Association has orga

nised a conference entitled Future Prospects for
the Treatment of Huntington's Disease. This
will take place in London on 13 September.
Further information: Mary McDougall, Hunting-
ton's Disease Association, 108 Battersea High

Street, London SW11 3HP (telephone: 0171 223
7000; fax: 0171 223 9489).

On 28-29 November the International Meeting
'First Psychotic Episode of Schizophrenia' will
be held in the RAI Congress Centre in Amster
dam, The Netherlands. Further information:
Bureau PAOG Amsterdam, Tafelbergweg 25,
1105 BC Amsterdam, The Netherlands (tele
phone: +20 566 4801. fax: +20 696 3228).

The Fourth Tryptich Symposium on Psychiatry
entitled Schizophrenia: one or a multiplicity of
diseases? A multi-vantage perspective will take
place in Maastricht on 15 November 1996.
Further information: Mrs E. van Kiujl, P O Box
21, 4196 ZG Triebt, The Netherlands (telephone:
031 345 574435; fax: 031 345 574435).

The XIX Congress of the International Associa
tion for Suicide Prevention entitled Suicide
Prevention - The Global Context, will
take place at Adelaide Convention Centre,
South Australia from March 23-27, 1997.
Further information: SAPMEA Conventions.
80 Brougham Place, North Adelaide, SA 5006,
Australia (telephone: +618 239 1515; fax: +618
239 1566).
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